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Greater New York IREM hosts annual dinner and awards -
January 25th; Held at 230 Ffth; Riguardi of JLL wins Person
the Year
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Shown standing (from left) are: Diana Bosjnak, CPM; Michael Martino, CPM; IREM chapter
president Stephen Masom,CPM; Frank Socci, CPM; chpater treasurer Nick Stolatis, CPM; and Paul
Gottsegen, CPM. Shown seated (from left) are: Gail Duke, CPM; Mary Scherer, CPM, IREM
regional vice president Region 2; chpater vice president Sharon Hart Fanelli, CPM; and chapter vice
president of membership Terry-Anne Havel, CPM.

New York, NY The Greater New York chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management (IREM)
hosted their annual dinner and awards on Thursday, January 25th at 230 Fifth.

The 200 guests enjoyed a view of the city skyline and were entertained by the Richie lacona Trio.
Each year, IREM hosts this evening to honor those who recognize a higher level of excellence in the
field of property and asset management. Those selected to be honored at this event not only help
advance the management industry by starting and sharing innovative business practices and
initiatives, but also deliver exceptional service and value for their clients. These awards go hand in
hand with IREM’s philosophy of maximizing real estate investment value while promoting ethical
business practices and superior management.

Shown is Nick Stolatis presenting the Accredited Management Organization of the Year to Robert
Ferrara of The Ferrara Mangagement Group.



Shown is Peter Riguardi of JLL accepting the Industry Partner of the year from
Gail Duke.

Shown is Stephen Masom presenting the Certified Property Manager of the Year to Ricky Pizarro of
Parkchester Preservation Management.

Shown is Sandy Herzfeld of Guardian Service Industries Inc. accepting the Industry Partner of the
year from Sharon Hart Fanelli.
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